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Big Cypress Press Release i
Portion of Loop Road Closed

Superintendent Pedro Ramos announced today that effective November 2, 2009 gt 12:00 noon,
the portion of Loop Road south of the Gator Hook Strand site and west of the Lopp Road
Education Center will be closed to vehicle traffic. This closure does not apply to landowners and
their guests. The closure is warranted due to conditions created when water over topped the
roadbed. This portion of the road is gravel, and the combination of water over the roadway, and
vehicle traffic has washed away road materials, leaving deep pockets in some areas of the road,
creating unsafe conditions. If travel along the road is necessary, the use of a high clearance
vehicle is strongly suggested.

During the dry season of 2009/10 (December, 2009 through May, 2010) the Natjonal Park
Service will be conducting repairs to the gravel portion of the road. During this ¢onstruction
period, which may extend beyond May of 2010, the road will remain closed.

For a map showing the closed area of the road go to -
http://www.nps.gov/bicy/parknews/upload/LR%20Closure.pdf

For information on other Preserve closures go to -
http://www.nps.gov/bicy/planyourvisit/closures.htm
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The National Park Service cares for special places saved by the American people so that all may
experience our heritage.
Experience Your America!



